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DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

USS HOWARD W. GILMORE (As18)
FPO NEW YORK 09%01

88:DRC:my
5100
ser /(94

26 DEC 1978

From: Commanding Officer, USS HOWARD W. GILMORE (ASl6)
To: United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Washington, D.C. 20555

Via: Naval Nuclear Power Unit, Port Hueneme, CA. 93043
Subj: Quality Assurance Program for Radiographic Operation

Encl: (1) U.S. N.R.C. 1ltr of 8 Nov 1979
(2) GILMOREINST 5100.13 of 21 Dec 1979

1. As requested by enclosure (1), enclosure (2) is forwarded
for -review and final submission to the Nuclear Regulatory

Commxsiig?i:;lrm
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J. E. ALLEN
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22 Jar 1989

FIRST ENDORSEMENT on USS HOWARD W. GIIM_RE (4316) 1tr 83:DRC:-v 5100
Ser 1194 of 26 Dec %9

From: Officer in Charge, Naval Nuclear Power Unit, Port Hueneme, CA 93043

Director, U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,07fice o lluclear
Material Safety and Safeguards, Washington, D.C. 20555

(o)

Sub): Quality Assurance Program for Radiographic Operstion
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K. L. CROVES
By directien

1. Forwarded.
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY CONMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

NOV 08 1373

FCTC:RRO
71-0273

U.S. Department of the Navy
U.S.S. Howard W. Gilmore (AS16)
ATTN: Mr. J. E. Allen

FPO New York, NY 09501

-

Gentlemen:

On April 20, 1979, we sent to you the enclcsed letter, recuesting resnonse on
a timely basis. As yet, we have received no response.

Please mark an "x" before the appropriate answer below and return this in the
enclosed envelope. If you have any questions, please call Jack Spraul on
(301) 492-7741.

Thank you,

1}2(?.<224¢:‘g“’““"

ﬂﬁfharles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cvcle and Material
Safetv, NH4SS

He no longer ship radioactive material.

We did not receive your initial letter. We will submit our revised 0A
program description by

We need more information. Please call at
We will submit our revised QA program description by / {72?4/ J/525Z7

Other (describe)

Enclosures:

1. Letter of April 20, 1979 w/enclosure
2. Franked Envelope




